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Making a submission Form Submission

There has been a submission of the form Making a submission through your Engage

Victoria website.

First name

Josh

Last name

Jordan

Postcode

Are you making this submission as:

An individual

Does your submission relate to an address within the Beveridge North West precinct?

Daytime contact number

Write your submission



Quarry will be awful for the area as the trucks that will be coming in and out causing more
congestion on the roads, the deterioration of the roads as seen with other quarries no
amount of maintenance seems to be able to keep on top of the damage to the roads from
increased truck use. Just look at bridge inn road near Hanson quarry, oaklands Junction
road, Donnybrook road. They are in disgraceful condition especially in winter with trucks
dragging so much dirt and mud out onto wet roads for kms around the access roads to the
quarries. Then the dust in summer which they say is monitored, | have worked in open cut
mining my whole life and have experience in dust suppression no amount of any sort
properly suppresses the dust. They always shut down when a complaint about dust is made
and inspectors come out to look so it doesn't look as bad. A quarry will not benefit this

community. Don't build allow it to go ahead.

| confirm that | have read and agree to the above conditions for making a submission.

Yes

| agree to the Collection Notice

Yes

To view all of this form's submissions, visit
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